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Monday 9th September 2019 
  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Theatre Visit – ‘The Prince and the Pauper’ 
 
  
A trip to the New Vic Theatre in Newcastle-under-Lyme has been arranged to watch ‘The Prince 
and the Pauper’ on Wednesday 27th November at 10:30am. This promises to be an exciting and 
memorable production for Year Seven pupils. It is necessary to ask for £16 towards the cost of the 
trip. This will cover the cost of the ticket, insurance and transport. 
  
We will leave school by coach or by minibus at approximately 10:00am and will return by 
approximately 1:15pm. Therefore, pupils will return to school for lunch as normal. At your 
discretion, pupils may bring a small amount of cash for refreshments or a show programme. Pupils 
must take responsibility for any money they bring with them. They must also wear full school 
uniform. 
 
Please note that if pupils have a mobile phone on them, this remains the responsibility of the pupil 
at all times as the school does not accept liability for any loss or damage incurred. Also, mobile 
phones will need to be switched off whilst watching the performance as they can interfere with the 
lighting and sound transmissions.  
  
  
The payment needs to be made through ParentPay. In addition to this, there is a box which must 
be ticked on ParentPay that provides your consent for your child to go on the trip. Any queries or 
issues relating to ParentPay need to be referred to the office.  
 
If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
 Mrs D. Stephens 
 
Assistant Head of English 

 
 


